
Appendix 4: Admissions criteria for consultation

Nursery Primary Secondary: 
Option A

Secondary: 
Option B

Children in receipt of a Statement of Special Education Need (Statutory requirement for admission

Looked After Children / 
Previously Looked After 
Children

Looked After Children / 
Previously Looked After 
Children

Looked After Children / 
Previously Looked After 
Children

Looked After Children / 
Previously Looked After 
Children

Children in receipt of a 
Funded Individual 
Healthcare Plan

Children in receipt of a 
Funded Individual 
Healthcare Plan

Children in receipt of a 
Funded Individual 
Healthcare Plan

Children in receipt of a 
Funded Individual 
Healthcare Plan

Children who have a 
brother or sister 
attending the school

Children resident in the 
school’s defined 
catchment area AND 
with compelling medical 
or compelling social 
grounds

Children resident in the 
school’s defined 
catchment area AND 
with compelling medical 
or compelling social 
grounds

Children resident in the 
school’s defined 
catchment area AND 
with compelling medical 
or compelling social 
grounds

Children with 
compelling medical or 
compelling social 
grounds

Children resident in the 
school’s defined 
catchment area AND 
who also have a brother 
or sister attending the 
school

Children resident in the 
school’s defined 
catchment area AND 
who also have a brother 
or sister attending the 
school

Children resident in the 
school’s defined 
catchment area AND 
who also have a brother 
or sister attending the 
school AND in 
attendance at linked 
feeder primary school

Other children with 
priority given to those 
living nearest the school

Children resident in the 
school’s defined 
catchment area 

Children resident in the 
school’s defined 
catchment area 

Children resident in the 
school’s defined 
catchment area AND 
who also have a brother 
or sister attending the 
school

Children with 
compelling medical or 
compelling social 
grounds

Children with 
compelling medical or 
compelling social 
grounds

Children resident in the 
school’s defined 
catchment area AND in 
attendance at linked 
feeder primary school

Children who have a 
brother or sister 
attending the school

Children who have a 
brother or sister 
attending the school

Children resident in the 
school’s defined 
catchment area

Other children with 
priority given to those 
living nearest the school

Other children with 
priority given to those 
living nearest the school

Children with compelling 
medical or compelling 
social grounds
Children who have a 
brother or sister 
attending the school
Other children with 
priority given to those 
living nearest the school

Tie breaker: priority 
given to those living 
nearest the school

Tie breaker: priority 
given to those living 
nearest the school

Tie breaker: priority 
given to those living 
nearest the school

Tie breaker: priority 
given to those living 
nearest the school


